

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE

DATE:

February 11, 2020

TO:

City Commission

FROM:

Public Art Committee

SUBJECT:

Patricia Davis Community Garden Bench Project

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on September 19, 2019, the Committee recommended approval of Steven Lutz' designs for the Patricia Davis Community Garden Bench project. The Committee believes that this artwork will be a beautiful addition to the City's collection and is a perfect design for the Community Garden. Lutz is also part of the Mosaic Team apprentices, a program consisting of a lead artist working with five approved apprentices. The lead artist teaches the apprentices about the craft and helps expand on their knowledge on the mosaic and ceramic craft as well as promote their careers.

The Committee unanimously approved the recommendation of Steven Lutz' designs for the Patricia Davis Community Garden Bench project.

Tobi Aycock Vice-Chair

Public Art Committee